Join OLA on Flocknote!

OLA will begin solely communicating ELECTRONICALLY using the Flocknote app starting on Easter
Monday which is April 21, 2025.

What does NOT change?
e There will not be any changes to the weekly bulletin.

What will change?
e Allemails including those with volunteer opportunities will be sent through Flocknote.
e Youwill be able to select the groups from whom you would like to join/ receive communications.

Why Flocknote?
e Flocknote has demonstrated to increase parishioner participation in parishes and to enhance
spiritual offerings to parishioners through better communications.
e You will be able to select the types of updates that you would like to receive such as
announcements about funerals, Lenten activities and much more.
e |tis our greatest hope to bring these offerings to the parishioners of Our Lady of the Assumption.

Flocknote is a completely free mobile app. If you have not signed up, please do before Monday, April
21, 2025 to receive electronic updates from Our Lady of the Assumption.

THOSE WHO DO NOT SIGN UP FOR FLOCKNOTE BY APRIL 21, 2025 WILL NO LONGER RECEIVE
ELECTRONIC COMMUNICATIONS FROM THE PARISH.

Simply scan this QR code or text MYOLAFAMILY to 84576 to start receiving important information now.




